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WHA Education Department Welcomes Catherine Hazeltine

Catherine Hazeltine

Catherine Hazeltine joined WHA on July 22 as the new education
coordinator. In her role, she will be responsible for the management of the
WHA registration system, coordination of in-person and virtual education,
as well as being the overall contact for the department.


 

Originally from Orfordville, WI, Catherine graduated from UW Madison in
May of 2021. She received her bachelor’s degree in human development
and family studies, as well as certificates in criminal justice,
entrepreneurship, and disability rights and services. Always having an
interest in public health, she has had the opportunity to work throughout
her career in a variety of health-related fields, including her most recent role
at Dental Health Associates. Catherine currently lives in Stoughton, WI and
enjoys working out and traveling.


 

“I am excited to start with WHA and look forward to working with you all,”
said Hazeltine.
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